
Lake Chelan Boat Company 
P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 
April 26, 2011 

 

Mr. David W. Danner 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE:  Temporary supplement to Time Schedule No 35, Certificate No. 34 

 

Dear Mr. Danner, 

 

The company requests Commission approval to operate the attached supplement to Time Schedule 

35, for Certificate No. 34 on Less Than Statutory Notice, with an effective date of May 1, 2011. 

 

We are being forced by low lake levels on Lake Chelan to request a temporary supplement to our 

Time Schedule No 35.  We received notice on the afternoon of 4/21/11, by email from Scott 

Buehn of the Chelan County PUD, of their intention to continue to drop the lake level much 

further than their earlier communication.  He stated in an email on 3/28/11 that “mid April’s 

elevation would be near 1083.5 – which will be the lowest elevation before refill occurs”. 

 

To clarify our request: 

1. We must run the smaller vessel the Lady Express to service Table No. 1 – Lady of the 

Lake II.  The lower rates, to include commuter rates of the Lady of the Lake II will be 

charged.  

 

2. We must suspend Table No 3 – Lady Express, until there is enough water to operate the 

Lady of the Lake II.  We expect this to be at lake level 1084.0. 

 

3. Chelan County PUD regulates the lake level and has stated they will continue to draw it 

down and the lake will only rise back up when inflows exceed their outflows.  Therefore, 

we are not able to indicate when this temporary supplement will end. 

 

We have communicated with David Gomez of the WUTC about this.  Thank you for your 

assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack D. Raines 

Jack D. Raines 

President 


